
 
 

 

MEDICAL CANNABIS PROGRAM – LICENSE & COMPLIANCE DIVISION 
5301 Central Ave. NE • Suite 204 • Albuquerque, New Mexico • 87108 

(505) 841-5540 • www.nmhealth.org 

 

 

 

January 08, 2018 

 

Dear LNPPs: 

 

While the application period for new, third party manufactures in the Medical Cannabis Program 

remains closed, the Department of Health will start accepting requests for amended licenses from 

LNPPs who are not currently manufacturing for themselves and wish to do so. The Medical 

Cannabis Program has allowed LNPPs to request to manufacture cannabis-derived products for 

themselves and distribute those products from their own dispensaries under their LNPP license.  

 

 LNPPs must submit a request for an amended license and obtain approval from the Department 

before beginning any manufacturing. The Department is not considering any proposals for an 

LNPP to manufacture for other LNPPs.  

 

There are currently twelve-approved manufacturers in New Mexico’s Medical Cannabis Program 

that are available to all LNPPs.   

 

This list can be found online at  https://nmhealth.org/publication/view/general/3964/. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Martinik Gonzales 

License and Compliance Manager 

NM Dept. of Health 
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